Re: Westchester Town Center BID News

Subject: Re: Westchester Town Center BID News

From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 04/09/2015 02:40 PM

To: Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org>

Ok. Done.

On Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 1:57 PM, Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org> wrote:
Thanks Don.

Please fill out the workers comp document for Emelia and send it back so we
can get it approved by Risk Management, otherwise | won't be able to process
your invoice when you send it in.

On Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 1:23 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@agmail.com> wrote:
Here it is...

On Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 9:42 AM, Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org> wrote:
Please send me the 2014 4th quarter newsletter.

We received the 2015 1st quarter newsletter on 4/1/15.

On Wed, Apr 1, 2015 at 10:50 AM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:
As described in the attached newsletter, a number of big developments
are anticipated to occur in the Westchester area in the coming year.
Check-out the details.

Let us know of any questions or comments. Best...

Don

Rick Scott

Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk

213.978.1121 direct

213.978.1099 main

Fax 213.978.1130

Rick.Scott@lacity.org
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